
NOTICE 
28/06/2024 

This is to inform all the students that SPOT ADMISSION will be held from 

29/06/2024 to 01/07/2024 at the College as per the guidelines from Directorate of 

Higher Education, Assam. The following students can avail the Spot Admission: 

1. Those who have not secured admission in the two Rounds. 

2. Those who did not register. Now they can register by clicking the link 
https://assamadmission.samarth.ac.in 

3. Those who wish to cancel their admission from any of the two rounds and take 
admission in another college, subject to the vacancy of seats and policy of the 

College. 

N.B. Those who are already registered need not register again. Please visit the college for 
more details. 

Principalpritcipa, DharmasaRharmasala College 
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